
 

 

For Immediate Release 

 

The 2020 Carolina International CCI and Horse Trials - 

CANCELED for March 19-22, 2020. 

Raeford, NC (March 13):  Following directives from the FEI and the USEF today, the decision has 
been made by the Carolina International Organizing Committee to cancel the Carolina 
International CCI and HT on March 19-22, 2020. 
 
The Carolina Horse Park is set up and ready for competition, so it greatly saddens the CI 
Organizing Committee and Carolina Horse Park Officials to make this decision.  However, the 
health and well-being of all Carolina Horse Park visitors is our highest priority.  It is our hope 
that our proactive approach in canceling the event will help reduce the spread of the virus.   
 
Currently we are working on as generous a refund policy as possible.  We hope to have those 
details ready within the next few days and appreciate your patience during the process. 
 
For more information, visit www.carolinainternationalcci.com or contact Jane Murray at 

978.578.1043 or jwmurray799@gmail.com. 

### 


